
From: Eric
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Proposed homeless shelter
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 11:51:45 AM

Hello
I am a parent of a student at Sebastopol charter which is very nearby to the proposed shelter. I have encountered
many  homeless that are littering their area with dirty needles and broken glass and/or are mentally ill and mutter
and swear. I would not want the children interacting with such hazards. Is there anything in this plan to prevent or
supervise the activities of the residents?  Can this proposal be moved to a safer location?
Will the residents be screened for sexual predators, drug addiction, or severe mental illness?
Please consider these issues carefully. I am unable to attend the meeting today.
Thank you
Eric Bergman
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